November 2018 Newsletter

SOCIETY OF WOMEN ENVIRONMENTAL PROFESSIONALS ROCKY MOUNTAIN CHAPTER



What's Happening:

Please join us for a progressive dinner with SWEP and RMAEP members. The progressive dinner will be Thursday November 15th from 6-8 p,m. at Old Spaghetti Factory 9145 Sheridan Boulevard, Westminster, CO 80031. Feel free to bring a friend. Please RSVP to mountainswep@gmail.com by COB Monday November 12, 2018

2018 Rocky Mountain SWEP Leadership:

Chair: Jean Zodrow, Ph.D., Arcadis U.S., Inc. 303-250-3673, Jean.Zodrow @arcadis.com

Treasurer: Elly Miller, Pinyon Environmental, Inc. miller@pinyon-env.com

Steering Committee Members:

Tami McMullen Anne Lang
Sara Woolsey Mickele Bragg
Selina Koler Vicki Kraus

Heather Young Courtney Peterson

Newsletter Update—SWEP spotlight

One of the benefits of Rocky Mountain SWEP is connecting with our regional environmental practitioners. For 2019, I would like to include a brief bio of some of our Rocky Mountain SWEP participants to highlight their areas of expertise and interests. If you would like to be included in the SWEP spotlight, please email mountainswep@gmail.com.

Enviro News:

National Toxicology Program released final reports on studies of radio frequency radiation (RFR) like that used in 2G and 3G cell phone technologies. Male rats exposed to high levels of RFR developed cancerous heart tumors and there was also some evidence of tumors in the brain and adrenal gland of exposed male rats. However, exposures used in the studies cannot be compared directly to the exposure that humans experience when using a cell phone.

For more program information visit: https:// www.niehs.nih.gov/health/materials/ cell_phone_radiofrequency_radiation_studies_508.pdf

Membership Benefits

- Supporting SWEP goal of providing educational scholarships to students in environmental programs
- ♦ \$5 off each event
- ◆ 3-4 educational luncheons per year
- ♦ 1-2 networking mixers per year
- Access to a member website for announcements and employment opportunities

Note that membership is from Jan 1– Dec 31

Membership forms available at www.swepcolo.org

Book Recommendation:

I Could Do Anything if I Only Knew What it Was (How to Discover What You Really Want and How to Get It)

Barbara Sher and Barbara Smith

"...guides you, not to another unsatisfying job, but to a richly rewarding career rooted in your heart's desire. And in a work of true emancipation, this life-changing sourcebook reveals how you can recapture "long lost" goals, overcome the blocks that inhibit your success, decide what you want to be, and live your dreams forever!." —amazon.com

If you are interested in becoming more involved with SWEP or have any information or environmental news you would like to share in our next newsletter, please contact us at mountainswep@gmail.com